Comment on Notice 2024-09

From: Trevor Cross, Frost Bank Capital Markets Division
On: July 30, 2024
Comment:

Frost Bank Capital Markets Division, a Bank Dealer registered with the Federal Reserve Bank, fully supports the
MSRB's proposed draft amendments on Gathering and Display of Bank Dealer AP's Registration and
Qualification Information.



